
In the summer of 2017, I had the joy of embarking on a road trip across the
lower 48 states with my two sons. As a single mom and educator, I

traveled with my 4th and 5th-grade boys. To make the long hours of
driving more enjoyable and offer enriching yet budget-friendly activities,
we became members of the Da Vinci Science Center in Allentown, PA.

Through the travel passport program, we had the opportunity to visit
various centers across the country.

I recall the times when my boys would
request something at every stop we made,
and cost was a constant consideration. 

The desire to offer a cost-effective novelty
inspired me to develop my Pocket Fidget

Friends line.  
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We have been manufacturing and distributing our 3D
printed Pocket Fidget Friends since 2023.  Our

packaging is completed by individuals with disabilities
at CTC Manufacturing, a non-profit that has been

providing job training and employment opportunities
to adults with disabilities since 1971.


